
Dear Parent or Guardian:

Welcome to the new school year. This year Pillar High School is offering vocational training, job 
sampling and community experience programs.

Assisting in this endeavor will be Certified Employment Specialists. We appreciate your support with 
this program and we welcome your input. We can inform you the location your child will attend upon 
request.

If you have any questions please contact the *Transition Team at the number below:

* Certified Employment Specialist ext 130. (Caryn McLellan, Harvey Lott & Oscar Lozano)
School Social Worker ext. 135 (Monica Heller)
Transition Coordinator ext. 103 (Poling Huang)

Vocational Training/Job Sampling/Community Experience Consent Form:

I give permission for my child ___________________________________ to participate in school 
vocational training, job sampling and community experience programs.

_____ YES, my child may participate in school related trips.

_____ NO, my child may not participate in school related trips.

_____________________________________________ ____________________________
Signature of parent or guardian Date

Job Coach
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